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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Fri—8th April—Light It up 

Blue—Blue own clothes 

day 

15th April—Year 6 -

Liverpool University 

Students of the future. 

 

13th April—Children in 

KS1 and KS2 will attend 

Mass at Sacred Heart. 

 

13th April—Finish at 

1.30 for Easter Break. 
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On Friday 8th April we 

will ask the children to 

wear something blue, 

in line with Light it up 

blue for World Autism 

Awareness. 

For more information 

visit: 

  https://

www.autism.org.uk/

what-we-do 

We love...Art & Design, Music, 

Science, PE, PSHE, History & 

Geography, Design & 

Technology, R.E., Maths, English, 

Spanish and Computing. 



Romans 12:15  —Be happy with those 
who are happy, and weep with those 
who weep . 

 

British and Gospel 

Values 

THANK YOU FOR THE GENEROSITY OF OUR 
FAMILIES FOR HELPING TO RAISE OVER £160 
FOR THE KENSINGTON FIELDS COMMUNITY 

CENTRE 

Empathy 

Helping young 

children to 

develop a 

strong sense of 

empathy is 

beneficial 

because: It 

helps them to 

build a sense of 

security and 

stronger 

relationships with 

other children 

and educators, 

positioning them 

well for learning. 

It encourages 

tolerance and 

acceptance of 

others. It 

promotes 

good mental 

health . 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

ARRIVING ON TIME—

(08.45-08.55AM) 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

PHONICS AND 

READING TAKES 

PLACE FROM 9AM—

9.45 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

PHONICS 

PHONICS IS ESSENTIAL 

FOR CHILDREN TO 

BECOME SUCCESSFUL 

READERS AND 

SPELLERS/WRITERS IN 

THE EARLY YEARS OF 

SCHOOLING AND 

BEYOND.  

 

  2 

UN Rights of the Child 

Article: 3 

Adults must do 

what’s best for 

me. 

Article 3 is one of 

the most important 

articles. It says that 

the interests of 

children and young 

people should be 

thought about at 

all levels of society, 

and that their rights 

should be 

respected by 

people in power. In 

other words, it says 

adults should think 

about the best 

interests of children 

and young people 

when making 

choices that affect 

them. 



CLASS OF THE WEEK— 

NURSERY 

This half term, we have implemented a vote system for choosing a 

story. The children arrive at nursery and have to vote for which story 

they would like to hear at the end of the nursery day.  

We have implemented this for the children to feel that they have a 

choice and are confident to decide. 

Mutual respect to one another: 

We spoke about how we are all different but how we all should 

respect one another. We spoke about how we say, ‘please’ when we 

want something and ‘thank you’ when someone helps us or gives us 

something.  

Nursery theme - 'Come Outside'  

We have been reading ‘Jaspers Beanstalk ‘and spoke about what 

plants need to grow as well as seeds take time to grow. We planted 

sunflower seeds and have been observing and talking about  the 

changes daily.  

We have started to look at the story 'The Enormous Turnip'. The children 

were amazed at what a turnip looked liked and we spoke about what 

it looked like, how it felt and what it smelt like.  

We have been talking about spring and what changes we have 

noticed outside and what clothes we have been wearing.   

RE has been about 'Growing'. We spoke about Lent and what Lent 

means to Christians as a time to grow in love.  

In Maths we have been looking at height - taller/shorter using a 

beanstalk which links to the theme.  

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK NURSERY 

HAVE BEEN READING 
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As per our school uniform policy, please ensure your child is in the correct 

uniform. If you have any issues, please see the school office who may be 

able to help source it for you. If children are not in the correct PE kit then 

the school will have white T shirts and black shorts or leggings to change 

into for the school day. Thank you for your support. 

P.E 

Please ensure 

that the correct 

PE kit is worn. 


